
 
 

 

          February 9, 2012  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Stow Planning Board will hold a public hearing on March 13, 

2012 at 8:00 P.M. in the Stow Town Building, 380 Great Road, Stow, Massachusetts on the 

application of Mark Harnett and Beth Gagnon for property located at 149 Whitman Street, 

owned by Mark Harnett and Beth Gagnon for Special Permit and Site Plan Approval to allow a 

change in use of a historic building from single-family residence to a seasonal gift shop and 

accessory apartment, and construction of a new single-family dwelling, submitted to the Board 

on January 27, 2012 under Sections 3.2.3.5, 8.1, 9.2 and 9.3 of the Stow Zoning Bylaws. The 

land is further identified and shown as Assessor’s Map Sheet R-14 as parcel #5.  All interested 

persons should attend the hearing.  A copy of the application/petition is available for review at 

the Office of the Planning Board or the Office of the Town Clerk during posted business hours.  

 

 

 

Lori Clark  

Chairman 
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